
Belfast Historical Society Bicentennial Calendar Fundraiser

2024 is our Bicentennial year celebrating 200 years as a town and township!

The Belfast Historical Society, Belfast, NY, is doing a commemorative 2024 calendar depicting
some of the history of Belfast, NY from 1824-2024. The calendars will be printed in October
2023 and will be sold in 2023 and 2024 as a fundraiser for the Historical Society's related
Bicentennial activities. We are looking for help in defraying the printing costs of the calendar.
We will acknowledge any contributors in the form ofbusiness card-sized promotional messages
in the calendar.

The BHS is a nonprofit organization that doesn't "sell" these "ads". We can only request
donations. The donor decides the amount. Examples of promotions include:

1) business card contact information
2) "Compliments of' business card contact information, oryour name, or company name

and address
3) "Congratulations Belfast on 200 years"your name or company name and address

Your promotion will read:

Contact information:

Name:-----------------
Mailing Address: _

Phone (with area code): _

Donation Thank You from Belfast Historical Society, PO 143, 55 Main Street, Belfast, NY,
14711

Donor Name: Date:-------------------- -----

Amount:--------------


